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Aladdin

Tickets for the show Aladdin are on sale now at the school office. €10 for adults and €5 for children. Seating plan is available to view in the school office.
Tinsel and Teatowels

The children from Junior Infants, Senior Infants, First, Second and the Reach Class have been very busy rehearsing for their Christmas play Tinsel and Teatowels. This will be performed in the Community Centre on Wednesday 18th December at 1pm. Following this our annual Christmas Raffle will take place. Thank you to all those who have returned raffle cards to date and we would ask you to return all raffle cards by Tuesday 17th please.
Book Fair

Our recent Scholastic Book Fair was a huge success. We wish to thank all parents and pupils who visited and purchased books. A total of €1,194 was spent at the book Fair and the school receives €597 to spend on books. 
Advent Prayer Service

Today we held a prayer service in school to mark the beginning of the season of Advent.

Family Quiz 

Don’t forget to support the Family quiz night this Friday 6th December at 8pm in the Community Centre. This has been organised by the Parents’ Association to raise funds for the school and promises to be a great night with prizes galore!
Open Day/Enrolment Week 

Enrolment week will take place from Monday 27th to Friday 31st January. If you know of anyone wishing to enrol their child here, please pass on this information.  We will be holding an Open Day on Sunday   26th January with further details to follow after Christmas.
Swimming Lessons 

Swimming lessons for 3rd-6th classes begin on Monday 6th January.  The cost this year is €25 per child and the Parents Association will kindly subsidise the cost of the buses once again.  As this is the first day back after the Christmas holidays we would kindly ask that you please send swimming money to the office with your child’s  name clearly labelled on it, before the Christmas holidays.  Thank you to those who have paid to date.

Reminder: School Closure
School will be closed on Wednesday 11th December to facilitate staff training for the implementation of the New Primary Language Curriculum.
Congratulations

Congratulations to Mrs. Christie on the recent birth of her baby boy.

Santa / Christmas Holidays

Santa has been in touch with the school and is planning a visit on Friday 20th December.
Following his visit the school will close for Christmas holidays at 12 noon and reopen on Monday 6th January 2020.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a very happy and peaceful Christmas and every good wish for 2020. Thank you for your continued support during 2019.

Yours sincerely

Pauline O’Hara

______________________________

Principal

